


Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust 
and 
Birmingham Women’s and Children’s NHS Foundation Trust Forward Thinking Birmingham
Recovery House Facility 
PIN notice
This notice is to advise the market of Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust and Birmingham Women's and Children's NHS Foundation Trust Forward Thinking Birmingham’s intention to issue a tender opportunity for a Recovery House Facility.
At the time of this notice, the Recovery House Facility will be a multi-agency collaborative to provide short stay environments for individuals experiencing an acute mental health crisis, aged 18 and over. 
The Trusts intend to hold a pre-market engagement day in Birmingham on 20 March 2024 (actual date & time to be confirmed) and will make a final decision on the most appropriate route to market after this engagement day. The Trust’s preferred route to market currently is via Provider Selection Regime (PSR) “Competitive” process. 
Suppliers who wish to attend the pre-market engagement day will be required to give a small presentation on a series of points the Trust wishes to explore. Details of this presentation are included in the pre-market engagement brief with this notice. 
If you wish to participate, please confirm this in writing via this portal to Emma Leach – Category Manager by 17:00 on 06.03.24. Details of the exact date and allocated time slot will then be sent to you via this portal.
The closing date for any questions is 17:00 on 21.02.24. All supplier questions must be sent to the Atamis portal. 
Suppliers are asked to provide their presentation slides by 17:00 on 06.03.24 to the Atamis portal.
Please be advised that this notice is not a formal call for competition and participation in this pre-market engagement day is voluntary.



